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‘HOME OF THE HAWKS’ 

__________________________________________________________ 
April 26, 2022 
 
Dear FLE Families, 
 
As April is ending and May is quickly upon us, I am happy to say that our school is getting back to 
normal. Our intermediate teachers are preparing students for Track and Field, field trips are happening, 
volunteers are back in the school and the students are able be together without being in cohorts.  
 
Two years ago, we received a grant from Stream of Dreams. Next week, students will finally be able to 
paint wooden fish and hawks that will be hung as a mural on the school fence. We are looking for parent 
volunteers to help hang the fish and hawks on Thursday, May 5th beginning at 9:00 a.m. The 
representatives from Stream of Dreams will be at the school assisting in creating the mural. Please join us 
for this community moment. 
 
 
Important Dates 
 
April 29th Twins and Triplets Spirit Day 
May 5th  Fun Lunch – Sushi 
May 2nd-5th Stream of Dreams – Volunteer Day May 5th @ 9:00 a.m. 
May 11th School Panoramic Photo 
May 16th Track and Field 
May 18th Welcome to Kindergarten 
May 19th Fun Lunch - Panago 
May 20th Pro D Day – No school for students 
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
Ms. Harvie, Principal 
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FLE MISSION STATEMENT 
 
We are inclusive, caring and compassionate life-long learners, devoted to the journey of becoming 
responsible global citizens in our evolving world. 

 
 


